
From:   webmaster@nnpa.org.uk
Sent:   15 October 2014 13:39
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        New comments for application 14NP0080

New comments have been received for application 14NP0080 from Greenhead Parish 
Council  

Address:
Horncliffe,Shield Hill,Haltwhistle ,NE49 9NW

Comments:
Greenhead Parish Council have no objections to the planning application 
received, however there was no mention of the 2 story container or camping 
pods that had been discussed at the site meeting
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